

----FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE TO OUR EMPLOYER GROUPS----

Safety Matters: We're Here for Our Customers

Insured and Employer Group needs will be met as Leaders Life Insurance Company maintains business operations

TULSA, Oklahoma – Leaders Life Insurance Company ("Leaders Life") is continuously monitoring the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19) with updates from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), Oklahoma Department of Health and Human Services (OKDHS), and other local health systems. The safety and well-being of our insureds, employer groups, employees, and agents is of utmost importance to us.

To protect our employees and their families, Leaders Life is allowing for remote work where feasible but want to reiterate that our business is functioning and operating as usual. Our efforts in recent years to plan for unforeseen circumstances such as this has prepared us to maintain our business operations. Insureds and members can rest assured that the Family of Companies can provide the service they need and expect.

Our insurance company's mission is to provide the means for a more secure future for our customers, protecting them from the risks of everyday life—these recent events will NOT affect insurance coverages in any way. Policies remain in force and insurance protection remains as strong as ever. **Our life, disability and accident claims teams stand ready to serve customers in their time of need.**

We will continue to monitor this situation and will communicate as needed. The management and employees of Leaders Life are committed to serving our insureds and employer groups with speed and safety.